
The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. Toronto thrives on your great ideas and 
actions. We invite you to get involved.

Proposed Extension of the Scarborough Rapid Transit (SRT)
Proposed Extension of the Scarborough Rapid Transit (SRT) Preliminary Planning

Public Consultation:
We are holding an Open House where you can learn more about this transit project, ask questions, and share your comments.  Details are 
as follows:
 Date: Tuesday June 2, 2009   Time: 6:30p.m. – 9:00p.m.
 Location: Sts. Peter and Paul Banquet Hall, 231 Milner Avenue

The Study:
The City of Toronto and the Toronto Transit Commission 
are conducting preliminary planning for the extension of 
the Scarborough Rapid Transit line to significantly 
improve the transit service to the north and east of the 
Scarborough City Centre.  Previous Open Houses were 
held in April and June 2008 to examine potential 
alignments for an extension of the Scarborough Rapid 
Transit (SRT) from McCowan Station to the Malvern Town 
Centre.  Responses to questions and comments will be 
posted in the Frequently Asked Questions and Answers 
section of the project website, toronto.ca/transitcity.
Planning currently underway will lead to a Transit Project 
Assessment under the Environmental Assessment (EA) Act. 

What We Are Presenting:
• The preferred SRT extension alignment (see map) 
• Station and Maintenance Facility Locations 

Official Plan Amendment:
The extension of the SRT line to the Malvern Town 
Centre will require an amendment to the City of Toronto 
Official Plan for the section north of Sheppard Avenue.

Community Involvement – 
We Want Your Input:
We are holding an Open House where you can learn more about this project, ask questions and share your comments about the preferred 
SRT alignment and station locations. Staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have and to obtain your comments. 
We would like to hear from you:
Public consultation is an important part of this study. If you would like to provide comments or obtain more information, please 
contact:
David Nagler – Public Consultation Unit, City of Toronto, Metro Hall, 19th Floor, 55 John Street, Toronto, ON  M5V 3C6
Tel: 416-338-2830    Fax: 416-392-2974    TTY: 416-397-0831
email: srt@toronto.ca    toronto.ca/transitcity (see: Proposed Extension of the SRT)

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal 
information, all comments will become part of the public record.


